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As a resident and teacher in Washington County Oregon, I value Oregon's amazing 

vote-by-mail system. Voting should not be just a privilege for those people that have 

the time and transportation to get to an in-person polling location and wait in line to 

cast their vote. By mail voting makes it possible for me and my family to have our 

voice heard. Requiring in-person voting would make voting inaccessible to many 

people. Please do not repeal our vote-by-mail system. 


